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Shooting Investigation / Assault with a Deadly Weapon 
 
On March 4, 2022, at about 8:53 PM, Cathedral City Police Officers responded to the area of Date Palm Drive 
and Adelina Road regarding a shooting. Several callers called 911 saying they heard multiple gun shots in the 
area.  
 
Upon arrival, officers located evidence of a shooting, but no victims or suspects were located. At this time, it 
appears at least two individuals were shooting at each other. Officers on-scene collected evidence and are 
continuing with the investigation. 
 
At this time there is no information available about the suspects.  
 
If you have information related to this incident or believe you may have information, please contact the 
Cathedral City Police Department at 760-770-0300 or via the Cathedral City Police Department website at: 
cathedralcitypolice.com; or email tips@cathedralcity.gov   
 
You may also report your information anonymously through the WeTip hotline at: 1-800-78-CRIME or 
WWW.WETIP.com  
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